
 
 

 

City Of Santa Cruz 
1125 River Street 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 

 

 

 

March 3rd, 2016 

 

 

Subject: Letter of recommendation for Denette Dunn. 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I provide this recommendation for Denette Dunn.  Denette 

has proven to be outstanding example of commitment, leadership and service to multiple 

communities in and around the greater Phoenix, Metropolitan Area.  During her tenure 

with Republic Services INC, she was an integral part of the firm’s business development 

success.  Denette consistently demonstrated leadership and customer service skills and 

worked long hours to improve her network relationships with internal customers, elected 

officials, vendors and the public.  Her knowledge and abilities, combined with a keen 

sense of emotional intelligence, make her an ideal candidate for employment.   

 

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this recommendation or require additional 

information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James Dunn  


